
Scheduled Maintenance of VMD’s online
services

News story

The VMD’s online services will be temporarily unavailable due to essential
maintenance from Saturday 26 March to Sunday 27 March.

The VMD’s online services will be temporarily unavailable from Saturday 26
March to Sunday 27 March to carry out scheduled maintenance.

All systems are expected to be back online by Monday 28 March.

The systems that will be affected are:

licensing applications
secure messaging
pharmacovigilance reports via the online adverse event reporting form
the Gateway

We apologise for any inconvenience.
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